
The heart of the school is built on

cooperation and teamwork at

Foxhill. Our lovely teacher Mary has

once again directed our attention to

the kindness wall. The students still

enjoy having a closer look and

remember how important it is to be

kind to each other.

We are continually learning how to

create the best learning environment for

the Foxhill School children. So we

always think up great school projects for

our weekly themes. In april, we got our

caterpillars and are raising our own

butterflies!
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We don't teach classes at Foxhill,

we teach children.

We had a super good start into

spring and were able to achieve new

things for Foxhill with a lot of verve!

WHAT HAPPENED IN APRIL

OUR MOVEMENT ROOM IS
TAKING SHAPE AND THE KIDS
LOVE IT!

We have invested a lot in materials to best

support Foxhill school children.
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Now we don´t have to worry abour Corona anymore, we can finally go on trips again. This

April we took the Hungerburgbahn to the Alpenzoo and got to explore the wildlife there.

TRIPS  TRIPS  TRIPS



GOODBYE AND WELCOME

We are also very happy- we had a

successful parents´evening about the

Secondary School, which will start in

autumn 2023. 

A new team of Secondary School teachers

will join us soon. 

Jonas Neulinger (on the left/ German

focus) and Philip Pearce ( on the right/

English focus).

We will offer a variety of additional

languages and the focus of the Secondary

School will be on programming and

business, etc. ...

SECONDARY

We are already looking

forward to a good cooperation!

Your Foxhill Team

We said goodbye to our intern Sara- we had a wonderful time with her and Sara would

like to come back to us when she finishes her studies. GOOD LUCK!

FOXHILL IS FAMILY


